CORRESPONDENCE

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF ADARE-RATHKEALE

FEBRUARY, 2019

- Letter received on 4th January, 2019 from the Office of the Taoiseach in reply to Notice of Motion from Members requesting to consider the position of Minister Shane Ross following his proposals for penalty points and increased fines for speeding and for non-carrying of a driving licence.
- Letter received on 15th January, 2019 from The Office of Micheál Martin TD in reply to Notice
 of Motion from Members requesting to consider the position of Minister Shane Ross
 following his proposals for penalty points and increased fines for speeding and for noncarrying of a driving licence.
- Email received on 23rd January, 2019 from Adare Recreation & Community Complex CLG T/A Manor Fields Adare in relation to giving a presentation to Members to bring them up to date on the development of the Manor Fields site.



Oifig an Taoisigh Office of the Taoiseach

3rd January 2019

Ms. Karen Butler
Limerick City & County Council
Adare-Rathkeale Municipal District
Áras Seán Finn
New Line
Rathkeale
Co. Limerick
V94 HK1V



Dear Ms. Butler,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 31st December 2018 to the Taoiseach, Leo Varadkar T.D.

I have forwarded your correspondence to the Minister for Transport, Tourism and Sport, Shane Ross T.D., for information.

Yours sincerely,

Celine McEvoy

Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000

E-mail:taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie

OIFIG UACHTARÁN FHIANNA FÁIL



Karen Butler
Meetings Administrator
Adare/Rathkeale Municipal District
Limerick City and County Council
Áras Seán Finn
Rathleale
Co. Limerick

14th January 2019

Dear Karen,

Thank you for your recent correspondence in relation to the coverage on the proposal from Minister Ross to increase fines for speeding and for not being in possession of a driving license.

This has been brought to the attention of the Party Leader. Our Spokesperson, Robert Troy TD has also spoken publicly regarding same.

Yours sincerely,

Jill Golden

The Office of Micheal Martin TD

Uachtarán Fianna Fáil

I 5 JAN 2019

RATHKEALE OFFICE

Harnett, Letitia

From:

Butler, Karen

Sent:

Wednesday 23 January 2019 16:14

To:

Harnett, Letitia

Subject:

FW: Adare / Rathkeale Area monthly meeting

From: Curley, Caroline

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 3:16 PM

To: 'Manor Fields Adare'

Cc: Butler, Karen

Subject: RE: Adare / Rathkeale Area monthly meeting

Happy New Year to you too Elaine.

Unfortunately, you have missed the February meeting at this stage. The procedure is that your request will be raised with the members at the February meeting and then they decide if they are willing to receive presentation from your group and they usually decide when they will hear it. We will let you know after the February meeting due to be held on the 12th.

Caroline Curley
Director of Service
Limerick City and County Council
The Granary | Michael Street | Limerick V94 P38C

www.limerick.ie | www.hap.ie

Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act 2015 See www.lobbying.ie

From: Manor Fields Adare

Sent: Tuesday 22 January 2019 12:02

To: Curley, Caroline

Subject: Adare / Rathkeale Area monthly meeting

Hi Caroline,

Happy New Year to you.

Would you be able to schedule the Manor Fields Adare to give a presentation at the next area councilors meeting, so that we can bring them up to date with developments?

I realise that the next meeting may already have its agenda in place, so the next available date would be great.

Thanks